
Questions?
Contact Dr. Michael Ciaramella (mc2544@cornell.edu) 
or call the NYSG Extension Office at 631-632-8730

Seafood HACCP Training for New York 
Seafood Producers
New York Sea Grant is happy to announce we are able 
to offer FREE Seafood HACCP trainings for a limited 
number of New York Seafood producers.

FREE

Participant Eligibility
The trainings are open to all  NY based seafood 
producers, especially those interested in exploring 
alternative markets for their product(s).  Participation 
is limited to 2 individuals per business. Additional 
participants will be charged $75.00.

This training requires participants to first complete a 
self-paced 12 module online training (Segment One) 
followed by a 1 day live training (Segment Two).

To enroll in the segment one course contact  Michael 
Ciaramella at mc2544@cornell.edu. 

Segmented Seafood HACCP Training

Tuesday December 6, 2022
Virtual (Zoom); 8:30 AM – ~4:30 PM

Tuesday, January 10, 2023
Riverhead, NY; 9:30 AM – ~5:30 PM
Riverhead Free Library
330 Court Street, Riverhead, NY 11901 

The trainings are open to out of state participants for a 
fee ($100), and spots will be filled on a first come first 
served basis. Register today to secure your spot!

Segment Two Live Trainings

www.nyseagrant.org/seafood
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